Andrea Gyger

From: Kathy

Sent: Thursday, November 12, 2020 11:13 AM

To: SoS Rulemaking

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Written comments - Notary Rules - 11/16/20 Hearing - Request Notary Change Rule

Dear Ms. Griswold,

I would like to formally request a change. That all persons signing a document in which a notary must be used, that it be autographed in blue ink as well as that of the notary including and his/her stamp. In these times of Covid-19 it is difficult to differentiate an "original electronic signature" if written and notarized in black ink. This is especially true when signing lender loan docs at a closing and you must surrender the originals back to the bank.

Please eradicate my name and address please. Thank you.

Kind Regards,

